
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the meeting for the Academic 
Committee of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences for the 7th session of the 
academic year 2020. 

On July 29th, 2020, Assoc.  Prof.  Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, Dean of the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, held the meeting for the 7th session in the academic year 2020 at 
Phonsophin Conference Room.  The agenda for this meeting consisted of the consideration for 
the revision of the curriculum for the Bachelor of Arts Program in Information Science, in the field 
of the Innovation Management of digitals and contents that use for the revised curriculum 2021. 
The purpose is to set the curriculum for the update and response to the needs of the learners 
and the labor markets in the future.  This meeting also including Asst.  Prof.  Dr.  Vilasinee 
Jintalikhitdee, the Vice-Dean for Academic Affairs of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, 
the Head of the programs, and the officers from the Educational Services Section, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences. 

 


